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                       Montgomery County Department of Health and Human Services
                Director’s Quarterly Leadership Meeting with
               Boards, Commissions and Committees (BCC)



Date: 23 January 2017
BCC:  Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Advisory Council
BCC Representative:  Edwin Bunny Rich
1. Fiscal Year 2017 Priorities
1. Opioid Epidemic

A. Avery Road Treatment Center and Prevention Programs

B. Overdose Prevention: Naloxone Training and Distribution, and
Good Samaritan Policy

      2.  Prevention
A. Montgomery County Public Schools

B. Patient and Prescriber Education

2. Action Items completed since the last Quarterly Leadership Meeting that support your FY 2017 priorities
1. Opioid Epidemic


A. Avery Road Treatment Center and Prevention Programs: The replacement facility for the Avery Road Treatment Center is discussed on a monthly basis in AODAAC meetings. The Avery Road Treatment Center contract for design, building and operation was signed on November 10, 2016. The new building is expected to open late 2018 - early 2019. 

B. Overdose Prevention: Naloxone training and Distribution, and Good Samaritan Policy: DHHS is in the process of developing a plan to expand its Naloxone distribution and training program by deploying a part-time community health position to lead this effort and by exploring the possibility of doing some on-line training.

2. Prevention


A. Montgomery County Public Schools: The topic of evidenced based drug and alcohol programs in the Montgomery County Public Schools is a regular topic of discussion by the AODAAC Prevention Subcommittee and the full AODAAC committee. AODAAC continues to communicate with Montgomery County Board of Education regarding this topic. A letter was drafted to be sent to MCPS regarding our concerns.
B. Patient and Prescriber Education: This topic is still a work in progress with AODAAC seeking to raise consciousness to both physicians and the general public. We are in the process of drafting a letter to the appropriate groups.

In addition, we are collaborating with the Mental Health Advisory Council on the Annual Spring Forum to raise awareness and educate in these matters.[image: image1.png]
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